
I:\Public Works\PW Sewer\Water Street Sewer Rehabilitation 

 

 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

January 29, 2013                                                 CONTACT:  Steve Wolfman 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                 Associate Civil Engineer 
                                                                                       (831) 420-5428 
 
 

Ocean Street Sewer Project 
 
 
The City of Santa Cruz Public Works Department has contracted with Monterey 
Peninsula Engineering to replace the sanitary sewer on Ocean Street from Water 
Street to Graham Hill Road.  Work will also performed on Blaine Pryce and Felker 
Streets and part of Hubbard Street and Washburn Street that connects to Ocean 
Street.  

Construction Work will begin on Monday, February 4, 2013 at the intersection of 
Blaine and Ocean Streets. All work should be complete by May 14, 2013.  

 

Parking on Ocean Street will be temporarily removed from Blaine Street to 
Plymouth Street on the northbound (heading to the freeway) side of the street for 
about two to four weeks. This will allow two lanes of northbound traffic on Ocean 
Street to be maintained during construction. 

 

For more information anyone can visit: oceanstreetsewer.blogspot.com 

 

Expect delays. 
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